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 Objection

Comments This should not be allowed in an ANOB. There is a grave risk of polluting the air and water supply
which, due to the proximity and position of Lower Stumble to Balcombe, could affect the quality and
health of the residents. The increase in traffic and HGVs passing the village school, church and
dwellings would add to the existing congestion and in the event of even a minor accident would
increase the possibility of creating a severe health hazard and danger to those involved and those
nearby should there be chemicals being transported.
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